
From: Pratt, Steve E 
Sent: 4/24/2014 10:00:29 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Sarina, Nathan (Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.gov) (Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Update 

Hi Laura, 

Just a quick note to let you know the SED investigator is Nathan Sarina (not Mason), 
Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.qov 

Steve 

Redacted 

Manager, Corrective Action Program 
Gas Operation*. | Pacific Gas & Electric Company 

Redacted 

It is easy to sit up and take notice. 

What is difficult is getting up and taking action. 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 9:20 PM 
To: Singh, Sumeet; Ittner, Mary Ellen; 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Kenny, Peter E.; Leverett, Ross A. 
Cc: Doll, Laura 

Knapp, Kevin Redacted 

mailto:Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: CPUC update 

Just spoke with Liza. She wants me to send an email tomorrow morning to the following SED 
team: Liza, Dennis Lee, Ken Bruno, and Mason Sarina (the investigator) with the following 
basic message: 

We have the draft and will have comments and the final report out next Monday, but we are 
sharing a hard copy of the draft tomorrow morning with the Carmel police chief as a courtesy. 
I'll add if they want to get a copy of the draft before Monday's final we will be happy to 
provide that as well. 

She doesn't think they will want/need it, but she does believe it's important to make clear that 
another party will have the draft tomorrow. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0637660 


